
From: mike.braddock
To: valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: Closure of Taylor Ave on October 19
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 6:03:01 AM

Valerie,

The CCHS Class of 1994 is having their 25th reunion on October 19th at Social Brew, and
would like to request that Taylor Ave be closed from 5:00pm to 9:00pm that evening please.
Could you get that on the City Council agenda for me please?

If you have any questions or need more info, feel free to reach me at this email address or call
me at 865-850-6114.

Thank you, 

Mike Braddock
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